Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

March 13, 2020

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 104 2020

POSTPONEMENT OF THE 1ST QUARTER FTAD CONSULTATIVE CONFERENCE WITH
SGOD AND CID CHIEFS, SCHOOLS DIVISIONS TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE (TA) AND
SCHOOL-BASED MANAGEMENT (SBM) COORDINATORS

To: Schools Division Superintendents
CID and SDGOD Chiefs
Division TA and SBM Coordinators
All Others Concerned

1. This Office, through the Field Technical Assistance Division (FTAD), announces the
indefinite postponement of the 1st Quarter FTAD Consultative Conference with SGOD and
CID Chiefs, Schools Division TA and SBM Coordinators scheduled on March 16-17, 2020 at
the Leyte Park Hotel & Resort, Tacloban City, announced earlier through RM No. 139, s. 2020.
This postponement is due to the national health crisis prevention on COVID 19 Pandemic.

2, Reports for submission during that forum are requested to be forwarded to
ftad.region8@deped.gov.ph on or before March 20, 2020.

3. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

RAMIR B. %IYTICO EdD, CESO IV

DirectorIVQ, A
~
Enclosures: None

References:  RM No. 139, s. 2020; FTAD 2020 AIP
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